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Martin Woodall, Nancy Gale and Chris Reasor celebrate the 
completion of the $1,000,000 pledge to Bryan’s House 

on October 8, 2003 

Shortly after receiving the 
IRS nonprofit determination 
letter, Woodall Foundation 
President Chris Reasor asked 
“what is the mission for your 
foundation?” After several 
days of thought I replied, 
“to build a brighter future for 
Dallas kids...that is what I 
want to concentrate on.” 
Now four years later and with 
the support of over 350 donors 
we have completed a major 
milestone, the Bryan’s House 
$1,000,000 pledge. 
Thank you for sharing in and 
supporting my mission. 

Martin Woodall 

Woodall Foundation 
Board Members 

Martin Woodall, Chairman 
Chris Reasor, President 
Robert Hart, Secretary 

Russell Holloway 
Clorinda Pantely 

Advisory Board Members 
Mark Cuban 
Lou Ann York 

Robert Hart, Nancy and Mav’s President 
Terdema Ussery tour Bryan’s House Tech 

lab provided by the Dallas Mavericks 

“4 years of helping children in need” 

February 22, 2001 Dedication of the Woodall Foundation 
Building at Bryan’s House 

Guests tour new facility at 
Bryan’s House dedication 

Victoria & Heather request 
supplies for Bryan’s House kids 

rather than birthday gifts 
Chris and friends “Clown Around” for 

2002 Halloween at Bryan’s House 
Martin, Nancy, Chris and Bryan’s 

House kids go to the Circus at AAC 

Then Mayor Ron Kirk and Margot Perot attend 
the Bryan’s House opening dedication ceremony 
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Edition 
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Shawn Bradley, Martin and Tiffany Cuban 
dedicate Sports Court to Bryan’s House 

Enclosed is my gift of support in the amount of __$50 __$100 __$250 __$500 __$______ 
__Check __Master/VISA __Amex #__________________________ Expire ____ / ____ 
For ccard donation _____________________________  _________________________ 

print name as appears on card signature 
Name ___________________________________ Tel __________________ 
Address ________________________________________________________ 

City _________________________ State ____________ Zip _____________ 
E-mail Address___________________________________________________ 

A receipt for your tax deductible donation will be mailed to the address above 
Make checks payable to Woodall Foundation…I.R.S. 501(c)(3) nonprofit company 

W.F. sponsors Bryan’s House 
Code Red Caper launch at AAC 

Woodall Foundation completes grant to 
Gilda’s Club “Noogie Land” wing 

Over 6,000 diapers collected for 2002 
Holiday Drive at Bradfield Elementary 

Heroes baseball beach trip donates to W.F. 

Woodall Foundation sponsors 2 Teams 
for 2003 Bryan’s House Code Red Caper 

Bradfield Elementary donates lost 
& found clothing to Bryan’s House 

Mav’s provide balls 
for Bryan’s House 

Chris & Beth Hunter get ready for the 
Oct. 8 pledge completion ceremony 

Board members and friends at the 
Holland House Christmas party 
benefiting Woodall Foundation 

Shawn and Bryan’s House teens 
Fluent gives the gift of  PC Support to B.H. 

W.F. donates new 
computers to B.H. 

Woodall Foundation completes grant to 
Autism Treatment Center of Texas 

50th birthday surprise party for 
Martin at Bryan’s House 

Board members take Bryan’s 
House kids to the circus


